
 

All updated certificates can be found at 
http://www.kosherphoenix.org 

GREATER PHOENIX 

           VAAD HAKASHRUTH     

602-277-8858 
 

 ועד הכשרות

 
THIS IS TO CERTIFY THAT 

 

FISH  

FROM 

Shamrock 

2601 North 31st Avenue  
Phoenix, AZ 85009 

 

is under the supervision of the  

PHOENIX VAAD HAKASHRUTH 

When Fish Shipments are Properly Marked 

with Vaad Endorsement 
 

Effective through 

 March 31, 2024 

 
 
Rabbi Yisroel Isaacs 
Rav HaMachshir         
 

Rabbi Sholom Twerski 
Rabbinic Coordinator 

 
 


